
  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:14 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 8:21 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

From: Alexa Kaskowitz 
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 5:18 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN


  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Alexa Kaskowitz

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:14 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 8:21 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

From: Tom MacRostie <
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 5:55 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN


  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Tom MacRostie

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:14 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 8:20 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

From: Socorro Montan?o 
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 6:40 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:
•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

I envision a future for our city where there is abundant deeply affordable housing so that all
of our families may be stable in their homes. I wish to see a San José where every
neighborhood is accessible to people of every income level and every neighborhood is a
desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share this vision and will make the right
choice come December 6, 2022.

Socorro Montan?o

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:14 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 8:20 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

From: Susan Price < >
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 6:44 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I support siting of affordable housing throughout the City of San Jose. I want you to adopt
the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing Siting Policy as
presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN


  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share
this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Susan Price

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:15 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 8:20 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

From: Allan Campbell < >
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 7:56 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN


  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Allan Campbell

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:15 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 8:19 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

From: Cam Coulter < >
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 8:18 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

• Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout
San José,
• Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
• Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
• Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

It's so important that we support affordable housing throughout our city, both in affluent,
high-opportunity neighborhoods as well as in historically disadvantaged neighborhoods.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN


  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share
this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Cam Coulter

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:15 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:54 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

From: Suzanne Morrone >
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:21 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN
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Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

Instead of concentrating affordable housing in only three districts I want the City to adopt a
policy that all districts share the responsibility for creating equitable housing for all. There
should be a mandatory policy for all districts to have equal numbers of affordable housing,
low income, and homeless services throughout San Jose and in fact throughout Santa Clara
County.
thank you,
suzanne morrone

Suzanne Morrone

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:15 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:53 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

From: Kathryn Hedges >
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 2:58 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I am a member of SHHAC, SURJ, Catalyze SV, and a resident in affordable housing
Downtown. I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN


  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share
this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Kathryn Hedges

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:16 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:53 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

From: Joyce Beattie < >
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 2:45 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I'm asking that you adopt the Affordable Housing Siting Policy as presented at the October
13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways.
For example, it:
•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN


  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Joyce Beattie

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:16 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:53 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
FYI

From: Gregory Kepferle <
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 2:37 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

On behalf of Catholic Charities of Santa Clara County, I am writing to encourage you to
adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing Siting Policy as
presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

We are in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

We wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. We are confident that you also
share this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Thank you.

Gregory Kepferle

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:16 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:53 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
FYI

From: lyndsay holin <i >
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 2:19 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN


  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

lyndsay holin

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:16 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:53 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
FYI

From: Melissa Sheklian < >
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 2:15 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN


  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Melissa Sheklian

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:16 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:53 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
FYI

From: Steve Pinkston 
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 2:08 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I am writing to ask that you adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the
Affordable Housing Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone (including my daughter & her family) can
access affordable housing throughout San José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share
this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Steve Pinkston

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:16 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:52 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
FYI

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 2:10 PM
To: Mossing, Mackenzie <Mackenzie.Mossing@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
FYI

From: Lynda Demanti <i
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 2:06 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN
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•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share
this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Lynda Demanti

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:17 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:52 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
FYI

From: Mary Gloner 
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 9:08 AM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN
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this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Mary Gloner

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:17 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:52 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
FYI

From: courtney portal < >
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 8:59 AM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
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I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share
this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

courtney portal

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:17 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:52 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
FYI

From: Tori Truscheit <
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 8:59 AM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share
this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Tori Truscheit

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 9:17 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:52 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
FYI

From: Pete Settelmayer 
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 8:57 AM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN
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this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Pete Settelmayer

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <
Fri 12/2/2022 12:00 PM

To: Agendadesk <

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOffi
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 11:33 AM
To: Mossing, Mackenzie <
Cc: City Clerk <
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

From: Sameena Usman <
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 11:30 AM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOffi
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.
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I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share
this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Sameena Usman

 

 



  [External Email]

FW: City of San Jose Siting Policy

City Clerk <
Fri 12/2/2022 11:20 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOffi
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 11:07 AM
Subject: Fw: City of San Jose Siting Policy
 
FYI

From: Richard Konda <
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 11:00 AM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOffi  District7 <  District2
<  District9 <  District 6 <  District8
<  District3 <  District1 <  District4
<  District 10 <  district5@sanjosecalgov <district5@sanjosecalgov>
Subject: City of San Jose Siting Policy
 
 

 

Dear Mayor Liccardo and members of the City Council: 
Please see attached letter. 
Sincerely, 
 

----

Richard Konda (he/him/his)

Executive Director

 ​

Phone: (408) 287-9710

Email: 

 

991 W. Hedding Street, Ste. 202

San Jose, CA 95126

​
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  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <
Fri 12/2/2022 5:59 PM

To: Agendadesk <

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOffi
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 2:06 PM
To: City Clerk <
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
FYI

From: Ashley Raggio < >
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 1:35 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOffi
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share



  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Ashley Raggio

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <
Fri 12/2/2022 5:59 PM

To: Agendadesk <

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 2:05 PM
To: City Clerk <
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
FYI

From: Reymundo Espinoza 
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 1:54 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo 
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 
 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.
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I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share
this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Reymundo Espinoza

 

 



  [External Email]

Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 12/2/2022 12:02 PM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 12:01 PM
To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 11:59 AM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

From: Ana Tellez < >
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 11:53 AM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Adopt Housing Dept. Staff Changes to Affordable Housing Siting Policy
 

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo,

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
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Dear Mayor Liccardo, Vice Mayor Jones, and Members of the San José City Council,

I want you to adopt the Housing Department Staff’s direction on the Affordable Housing
Siting Policy as presented at the October 13, 2022 Community Meeting.

I am in favor of the Housing Department Staff’s proposed changes because the Affordable
Housing Siting Policy now centers equity in many ways. For example, it:

•Provides diverse housing choices so everyone can access affordable housing throughout San
José,
•Increases funding for affordable housing in historically-redlined communities,
•Incentivizes and funds historically-exclusive communities to build their fair share of
affordable housing in their neighborhoods, and
•Uses inclusive language, abandoning divisive classifications.

I wish to see a San José where every neighborhood is accessible to people of all income
levels and every neighborhood is a desirable place to live. I am confident that you also share
this vision and will make the right choice come December 6, 2022.

Ana Tellez

 

 




